SoonerCare Fax Blast

December 7th, 2010
IMPORTANT REMINDER: Choice Groups Must Renew

Please be advised that all SoonerCare Choice groups contracts will term 12/31/2010.
Renewals must be received no later than December 17" in order to keep your Choice
and Insure Oklahoma members on your roster. All contracts must be complete,
including all documentation required to be renewed. Contracts may still be renewed
after December 17", but we will not be able to restore your current panel.
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